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ANACONDA STUDENTS LAND UM BUSINESS SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIPS 

MISSOULA -

Two Anaconda students received scholarships during the School of Business 

Administration’s 54th Annual Scholarship Awards Banquet, held in May at The University of 

Montana.

Rachel Carlyle, a junior in accounting, was awarded the $1,150 Richard A. Rolando

Memorial Scholarship and a $500 Montana Society of Certified Public Accountants-Missoula
\ ,

Chapter Scholarship. Carlyle is a 1998 graduate of Anaconda High School, and her parents are 

Gerald and Alaina Carlyle of Anaconda.

Brad Ryan, a junior in international business and management, received a $5,000 Jack 

E. Corette Memorial Scholarship. Ryan is a 1998 graduate of Anaconda High School, and his 

parents are Joann Proxell of Anaconda and Ed Ryan of Billings.

More than 80 awards valued at about $130,000 were presented to business students 

during the banquet.
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